‘1.

U. B.USNrU.oU. 0L 4U.88. But1t8h

SAINT MARY’S ARMENIAN APOSTOLIC CHURCH

200 W. MT. PLEASANT AVENUE . LIVINGSTON, NEW JERSEY 07039
CHURCH HALL (201) 533 - 9794 PARISH HOUSE (201) 992.8255

Very Rev. Fr. Houssig Bagdasian, Pastor

November 19, 1979

; "1 Ms, Syraun Polvitzian, Director

Y Diocese Of The Armenian Church Of America

630 Second Avenue
New York, New York 10016

Dear Syrauns

On behalf of St, Mary's Armenian School and especially those who
were fortunate enough to visit the Diocese, Saturday November 10th,
we would like to express our thanks and sincere appreciation.

The warmth and kindness shown by you and your staff made our visit
on that day one we will always remember and cherish.

We all enjoyed seeing the Cathedral Complex and its various depart-
ments, and also, the very tasty hot dogs and cake that was served to
us, We would also like to add, the film we sew was quite enjoyable
and the gifts that were received were appreciated by all.

Once again, on behalf of the Armenian School and everyone who made the
visit, we would like to extend our thanks for your kindness and

generosity.

Sincerely yours, . R
Louise Nakashian, Secretary
St. Mary Armenian School
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